January 31, 2012
Dear Parents and Guardians,
    Our Math Counts club will be traveling to Geneva College on Saturday, February 4, 2012, for the Beaver County Math Counts competition.  We will depart the Junior High School in a district van promptly at 8:00 A.M.  Please have your children at school between 7:45-8:00 on the 4th, and we should return around 3:30 P.M. that day.  I am asking you sign the permission slip at the bottom allowing your children to attend the competition.  Lunch will be provided free of charge to all competitors.
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
 
I give my child ___________________________________________________________ permission to ride in district transportation to Geneva College on Saturday, February 4, 2012 to take part in the Math Counts competition.  I understand that my child is to follow all school rules throughout the day whether at or traveling to the event.
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________________________________
 
Cell/Home Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________


Bring Permission Slip With You on February 4th!
